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Radio Controlled Model Airplane Club

Our next event is a VOLUNTEER  JOB
WORKING THE DEATHRIDE….

the next club meeting is on Thursday
jULY 11th  in jim Kelso’s garage at

7:00 p.m.



Thanks again to Barb Mower for providing us with pics of club activities.  Without her help this issue would be a
reading of the minutes.  BJ



I wasn’t able to participate in the
Carson Open House. All of these
pics were taken off the Internet.
BJ



Jim Kelso                     President                   775 782-6386
Bob Heitkamp              Vice President           775 267-0813
Dennis Lampson          Secretary                   775 790-0406
Kent McLain                 Treasurer                   775 265-2097
Dennis Lampson          Safety Officer             775 790-0406
Tom Walters                 Field Marshall            530 541-4963
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Sierra Sagebrush Flyers, Inc.
Minutes of Monthly Meeting June 6, 2019

I. The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Presi-
dent Jim Kelso.  Twenty members and guests were
present.

II. The minutes from May 2, 2019 meeting were read by
the secretary and approved.

III. Treasurer’s report:   The current balance in our check-
ing account is $4,498.51.

IV. Field report:  The June 22nd work day at our club field
was cancelled.  The club will set a workday at our next
meeting.   The sun shades need to be sanded and
painted and run-up stands need to be repaired.

V. Old Business:
�� Roger Harker reported on the Castle Giant

Scale Fun Fly held over Memorial Day Week-
end.  Several club members attended and
participated in the fun fly.

VI. Tom Walters reported on the Topaz Lake Fun Fly, held

June 1st.  It appears Tom was the only member who
attended.  Great flying on the lake, but bug spray was
needed.

VII. New Business:
�� Jim Kelso introduced new guests. Mark Anderson

and Joe Mora
�� Dennis discussed the upcoming Death Ride to be

held on July 13, 2019.  If you would like to volun-
teer to work in the Topaz Rest Stop operated by
our club, contact Dennis at 775-790-0406.

�� Jim discussed the upcoming Schedule of Events
which is also posted on the club website.  This Ju-

ly 27th our club will host a Learn to Fly and BBQ at
our club field.  Also,  August 3, 2019 will be the
Kelso Family Picnic at Jim and Gloria’s home.

�� The High Sierra Radio Control Club will continue
to meet Thursday mornings at Washoe Lake  for
float fly events.  Turn on Douglas Street and go to
the end.  There is a short jog that takes you to a
beach and parking area at the lake.

�� Jim Kelso reported both Sepulveda Basin and
Whittier Narrows flying fields have been closed by
FAA .  Club members are encouraged to go online
and register with the FAA.

�� Remember all the club events, Wild West Videos
and minutes are posted on our website:
www.sierrasagebrushflyers.org.

Schedule of Club Events for 2019

July 13  Deathride @ Topaz Rest Stop

July 27  Open House & BBQ @ club field

August 3rd Family Picnic at Jim Kelso’s house

August 17 Fun-fly Poker Event @ club field

Sept. 7-8 Trashman Classic, Sam Warbird Race

Sept 14  Hickey Day Fun-fly and Barbeque

Oct. 26   Family Day Fun-fly @ club field

Nov. 9  Military Fun-fly @ club field

Dec 5  Annual Christmas Party @ Carson
  Valley Club

VIII. Golden Cow Pie Award:  The  Golden Cow Pie Award
was deferred until our next meeting.

IX. Show and Tell:
�� Mike Hickey showed the wing from his 50% D8

biplane he is building.
�� Bob Heitkamp showed EZ Lights he purchased

on Ebay  for $23 - $27.
�� Jim Kelso showed his Great Planes Big Stick

50cc size powered by a 120 cc DKE gas engine.
X. Adjourn:  The meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm.  The next

club meeting will be Thursday,
July 11 , 2019 at Jim Kelso’s shop.

Submitted by Dennis Lampson


